Sent to all Club Presidents, Foundation Chairs and Assistant Governors


June 18, 2023


Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District Foundation Chair, Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Please share them with club members at weekly meetings and post in club newsletters and social media.

===========================================================

““This may be the most important Rotary Foundation Minutes that has been shared this year.  

Your attention to this message may avoid a significant misunderstanding when your club applies for district grants in the Rotary year starting July 1st.

The minimum per capita contribution to the Rotary Foundation Annual Fund will increase for grants clubs apply for in the next Rotary year. That means your club needs to contribute an average minimum of $75 PER MEMBER to the Foundation annual fund THIS Rotary year, ending in just two weeks, in order to qualify for grants NEXT year.

The qualification for District Project Fund grants remains at $50 per member.

If you have questions about your club’s qualification, please reach out so your contributions can be made by June 30 of this year.  Preliminary estimates based on the most current information is that approximately 16 clubs will NOT qualify for district project fund grants next year, based on this year’s contributions, and approximately 20 clubs will not be eligible for district direct grants.

This message is intended to avoid any surprises next year when your club applies for District Project Fund and District Direct grants.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”



Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 Foundation Chair 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  
